You can reach Ms. Martin at Mary_Martin@braun.senate.gov.
-- 
TEMPLATE:

My name is (name) and I am the (job title) of (your company.) 

In January 2023 Samsung filed a Section 337 complaint with the USITC  who announced it would open an investigation into the import activity of displays. 

In their complaint, Samsung is targeting all aftermarket OLED screens that they claim violate their patents. This could affect all aftermarket OLED panels including those for the iPhone and future models.  Samsung’s claim says that: 

it creates AMOLED displays for mobile devices, and that those displays are covered by a number of patents. However, factories in China (and elsewhere) are, according to Samsung, creating similar screens that infringe upon those patents. And that these screens are often imported by third-party repair businesses in the US as a cheaper option than buying authorized parts directly from, in this case, Samsung.

Samsung wants the ITC to issue orders blocking the importation of these replacement display parts at the border. It has also requested that the wholesaler companies named in the filing be ordered to stop importing, selling, or using the products in question.

Samsung is asking the government to enforce a general exclusion order, which would apply to everyone, including individual stores buying directly from China. This would devastate the entire repair industry by permanently blocking the import of aftermarket OLED screens and preventing their use from those who were hoping to fix their phones with a much less expensive alternative.

We find this filing unconscionable.

To be blunt, this would kill our Indiana small business and would put (your total employees) Americans out of work and into unemployment. 

Mr. Louis Rossmann is a recognized repair expert who has over 1.75 million subscribers to his YouTube channel. Mr. Rossman has produced an in depth video available at youtube.com/watch?v=A002AesVaFk&t=1s.  

Mr. Rossman said if found in Samsung’s favor it would “fire a kill shot on the entire repair industry.”

We agree with his assessment. 

NWIDA is the trade and advocacy association for the independent wireless dealer. The Repair Association (repair.org) is a 501(c)6 trade association founded in July of 2013 to support individuals and businesses engaged in repair, reuse, and recycling of digital electronic parts and products. PIRG (PIRG.org), the Public Interest Research Group, is an advocate for the public interest. 

NWIDA has written letters to the USITC and to each US Senator. A copy can be found here: Open Letter to Senate - NWIDA
The Repair Association and PIRG have filed a Public Interest Statement that can be found here - drive.google.com/file/d/14Ta_MULMchgnAYbgLquV8QB-i8pWBmqa/view  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to have your staff contact me directly.

Regards,




